
P-04-524 That Foster Carers be Permitted to Register with More Than One 
Local Authority.  Petitioner to Clerking Team - 09.02.16

Morning Kathryn

 Yes I would still like to keep the petition open, I have added a link to the 
Welsh Government's statistics, which show private fostering is again on the 
increase and I still believe, that Government can make savings, if councils are 
allowed to share their foster carer's.

 http://gov.wales/docs/statistics/2015/151021-private-fostering-2014-
15-en.pdf

 

Yours Gratefully

John Atkins


